
 
 

   
   

News Story - Planting 
 

This week the children have been 
focusing on planting as the Summer 
season has set in. Children have 
enjoyed digging in the compost in our 
new nursery planter and planting some 
yummy carrots, potatoes and coriander. 
Children have then spent the week 
looking after the soil, by watering daily 
to help the vegetables grow.   

The children have also explored the 
life cycle of sunflowers, spending some 
time planting their own individual 
sunflowers. Over the coming weeks 
the children will observe how they 
grow in the nursery before taking 
them home. 

 
Children have also been doing some collage pictures of what they think a 
sunflower will look like.  


